
Manitowoc Public School District

Minutes of Curriculum Committee Meeting

January 24, 2022

Curriculum Committee Chairperson, Meredith Sauer, called the meeting to order at 4:07 p.m.

Curriculum Committee Members Kathy Willis and Stacy Soeldner were present along with

Superintendent Mark Holzman and Board of Education member Lisa Johnston.  In addition,

Jason Bull, Director of Teaching, Learning, and Assessment, Pam Lensmire, Director of

Curriculum and Instruction, and Lori Williams, K-12 Math Specialist, were also present.  Bonnie

Proszenyak and Ashley Waniger from the Lincoln High School School-to-Work Office were

present for a portion of the meeting, as well.

Academic & Career Planning (ACP) Update

Jason Bull, Bonnie Proszenyak, the Youth Apprentice Coordinator, and Ashley Waniger, the

School to Work Coordinator, provided an overview of our 6-12 ACP processes .

➢ Jason Bull shared an overview of the 6-8 ACP process.  This process is guided by eights

pillars that include:

○ ACP Introduction

○ Keys to Successful Transitions

○ Roles and Responsibilities

○ Learning Styles Inventory

○ Career Exploration

○ Academic Course Planning

○ Academic and Career Planning Conference

➢ Bonnie Proszenyak and Ashley Waniger provided an overview of the 9-12 ACP process.

The high school ACP process aims to guide student reflection, engagement and planning

for Community, Career and College readiness and includes activities such as:

○ Goal Setting

○ Course Planning

○ Career Assessments

○ Job Fairs

○ Mock Interviews

○ Resume Writing

○ College Exploration

Sec0ndary Mathematics Update

Lori Williams and Jason Bull provided an overview of the work the middle school math coaches

completed around developing a proposed criteria for compacted math, defining what

enrichment means in middle level math and the pathway to grow enrichment opportunities for

all learners, identifying pathways to upper level math in high school, and outlining the

professional development that staff would need to be able to provide higher level math

instruction. Discussion points and questions posed will be brought back to the middle level math

coaches, math teachers and administrators for review and revision.  Lori Williams and Jason



Bull will bring a secondary mathematics proposal to the members of the Curriculum Committee

no later than March for consideration.

Kathy Willis made a motion to adjourn the Curriculum Committee; Stacy Soeldner seconded the

motion.  The Curriculum Committee meeting adjourned at 5:24 p.m.


